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Welcome to the 2015-2016 season.  

The talented students and 

extraordinary faculty of the Lynn 

Conservatory of Music take this 

opportunity to share with you the 

beautiful world of music.  Your 

ongoing support ensures our place 

among the premier conservatories of 

the world and a staple of our 

community. 

                           - Jon Robertson, dean 

 

There are a number of ways by which you can help us 

fulfill our mission: 

 
Friends of the Conservatory of Music 

 

The Friends of the Conservatory of Music is a volunteer 

organization formed to promote high quality performance 

education for exceptionally talented young musicians. 

 

For some students, meeting the costs associated with a 

conservatory education can be challenging. This dedicated group 

provides financial support for many annual and endowed 

scholarships. Since its establishment in 2003, the Friends have 

raised significant funds through annual gifts and special events. 

The Gingerbread Holiday Concert is chief among them. 
 

The Friends gather through the year for three afternoon concerts 

and the annual Friendship Tea, which is a thank you to all donors. 

Friends of the Conservatory donors also receive free access to 

the Lynn University Music Library and are able to purchase tickets 

to Conservatory performances before the general public.  

 

The Leadership Society of Lynn University 

 
The Leadership Society is the premier annual giving society for 

donors who are committed to ensuring a standard of excellence 

at Lynn for all students. Leadership Society donors make an 

annual gift of $2,500 or more and have the option of directing 

their gift to support the Conservatory of Music. Leadership 

Society donors receive invitations to exclusive events throughout 

the year that offer opportunities to engage with other Leadership 

Society donors and university administrators. 

  

Gift Planning 

 

Gift planning allows you to make significant gifts to the 

Conservatory of Music during your lifetime or as part of an estate 

plan. Options include gifts of appreciated stock, charitable gift 

annuities, bequests and/or planned gifts.  

 

Your contribution to the Conservatory is tax-deductible to the 

extent allowed by law. For additional information, please contact 

Lisa Miller at 561-237-7745.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3601 N. Military Trail 

Boca Raton, FL 33431 

 

Box Office: 561-237-9000 

Email: tickets@lynn.edu 

Events.lynn.edu 

Conservatory of Music

Bachelor of Music Senior Recital 
Zefeng Fang, viola 

Anastasiya Timofeeva, piano 
Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at 7:30 p.m. 

Amarnick-Goldstein Concert Hall 
Boca Raton, Florida 

 
 
 
Cello Suite No. 1 in G Major, BWV 1007      J.S. Bach 
       Prelude    (1685-1750) 
       Allemande 
       Courante 
       Sarabande 
       Bourree I 
       Bourree II 
       Gigue 
 

 

 

 
Viola Sonata Op. 11/4     Paul Hindemith 
       Fantasie                                                                                (1895-1963) 

Thema mit Variarionen 
        Finale (mit Variationen)  
 
 
 
 

INTERMISSION 
 
 
 
 

Viola Concerto  Béla Bartók                                                                                  
Moderato                                                                                  (1881-1945) 

        Adagio religioso 
        Allegro vivace 
       
 

 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
BIOGRAPHIES 

 
 
 

Violist Zefeng Fang was born in Inner Mongolia, China, in 1992 and began to play 
violin when he was five years old. Mr. Fang has performed in Severance Hall in 
Cleveland, OH, the Zhongshan Music Hall, and the National Centre for the Performing 
Arts, then Liaoning Grand Theatre with famous Violinist Chen Xi in China, and has 
been featured on Jining Television. Mr. Fang is currently studying at the Conservatory 
of Music at Lynn University with Ralph Fielding. Previously, he studied viola with Wing 
Ho, who is the Chairman of the Viola Department of the Central Conservatory of 
Music, president of the Chinese Viola Society. He went to the Cleveland Institute of 
Music to study with Jeffrey Irvine. Mr. Fang has performed with the Erie Philharmonic 
in Pennsylvania, the National Music Festival orchestra in Maryland, the Sewanee 
Music Festival orchestra in Tennessee and the Cleveland Institute of Music orchestra. 
Recently, he won the semi-finalist of South Florida Young Artist Solo competition. Mr. 
Fang had master classes with Hsinyun Huang, Robert Vernon, James Dunham, and 
Caroline Coade. 
 
 
 

Anastasiya Timofeeva started her musical studies at the age of four and was 
accepted into the Voronezh State Music College.  She is a recipient of many awards, 
most recently including: the Certificate of Achievement in Ars Flores Young Artists 
Concerto Competition (2010), the Diploma of the Finalist in Ocala Symphony 
Orchestra Competition (2011), the Lynn University Concerto Competition (2011), and 
the Lyric Chamber Music Competition (2014).  In the summer of 2012 Ms. Timofeeva 
performed two concerts in California with the Redlands Symphony with maestro Jon 
Robertson conducting. The following summer she took part in Rebecca Penneys 
Piano Festival (Tampa, FL), and High Peak Music Festival (Hunter, NY). Anastasiya's 
most influential teachers are Anatoly Pogorelov, Roberta Rust, and Lisa Leonard. 
Presently, Ms. Timofeeva is pursuing her Professional Performance Certificate in 
Collaborative Piano at Lynn University Conservatory of Music. 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 

Class of 2016 in Concert 
Thursday, May 5  7:30 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
$10 
 
A salute to the graduating class as they captivate us one last time with the final 
serenade to the patrons who have supported them in their pursuit of musical 
mastery. 
 
Student Recital  Patricia Cova, cello 
Friday, May 6  2:00 p.m. 
Location: Count and Countess de Hoernle International Center | Amarnick-
Goldstein Concert Hall 
FREE 
 
 


